
Brightwalton Parish Council Clerk – Sarah Youldon 
Email: brightwaltonpc@btinternet.com 07811 322994 

To: All Members of Brightwalton Parish Council 
You are required attend the Ordinary meeting of  

Brightwalton Parish Council on Monday 11th January 2020  
at 8.00 pm via Video Conference.  

Parishioners are still welcome to attend – please contact the Clerk for joining 
instructions. The following business will be transacted: 

 
1. Apologies & Declaration of Interests 
2. Acceptances of the November PC & Millennium Green Trust meeting minutes 

 
Matters Arising / Outstanding: 

3. Introduction and Q&A Laura Farris MP for Newbury  
4. PCC / ASPIRE update 
5. Village Hall Committee report 
6. Acceptance, signing and registration of new Diocese of Oxford lease for playing field  
7. Review budget and agree precept for 2021/22 
8. Latest Covid-19 Lockdown – agree any actions required 
9. Memorial to Sir Philip Wroughton 
10. Update on cycling proficiency enquiry 
11. Playground maintenance – replacement of gate post and bin enquiries 
12. Brickleton News articles 

 
13. Planning – 

20/02395/HOUSE The Paddock – One and a half storey extension and addition of 
dormers to existing dwelling. Granted by WBC  
 

14. Finance 
- Balance, Invoices and Receipts since the November meeting 
- Agree PCC donation  
- Cheques to be signed – Diocese of Oxford,  
- Millennium Green Trust – Confirmation of Annual Charity Commission Return 

 
15. Matters for Future Discussions 

 
 
 

Signed: S Youldon, Parish Council Clerk – 5th January 2021 


